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CHILDREN'S FUNERAL FUND FOR ENGLAND COMES INTO EFFECT 23RD JULY 2019

Families grieving the tragic loss of a child will no longer have to meet the costs of their burial or
cremation.

The fund will be available regardless of the family’s income, and will also include a contribution
towards the cost of a cofin.

Under the fund arrangements, no bereaved family will have to pay the fees charged for a child's
‘cremation or burial or for a number of prescribed associated expenses.

‘The fund provides for burial authorities and cremation authorites to apply to government for the
reimbursement of the fees which would otherwise be charged for the provision of the burial or
cremation of an eligible child,

A stakeholder briefing paper is here




